
 

 

Dear Children and Parents of 

Topaz: Jambo! Welcome to our 

new topic ‘Would you rather live 

in Kenya or Welbourn?’ 
As artists we will be: developing 

our skills in design and pattern. 

We will produce an expanding 

range of patterns and investigate 

textures by describing, naming, 

rubbing, and copying themed 

around African art and tradition.  

As scientists we will: be 

talking about the features 

of our own immediate 

environment and how 

environments might vary 

from one to another. 

Identify and name a variety 

of common animals 

including fish, amphibians, 

reptiles, birds and mammals. 

As mathematicians we will be 

following the White Rose Maths 

scheme of work looking at 

numbers and measures – length, 

mass and volume.  

In English and Phonics, we will be 

following our Read, Write, Inc. 

scheme- learning our letter sounds, 

building on our reading and 

writing through different genres in 

our ‘Get Writing’ books.  

In RE, we will be 

thinking about Easter 

and reflecting on 

what God is like. 

As Geographers, we will 

be exploring the 

continent of Africa 

through the skills of map, 

atlas and globe work. 

Understand geographical 

similarities and 

differences through 

Welbourn and Africa. 

As musicians, we will be 

following the Charanga 

unit Round and round. 

In Computing, we will be 

using Digital Imagery to 

create and edit simple 

stories. 

 


